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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Privacy Advisory Board 

FROM: Tim Blood 

DATE: May 21, 2025 

RE: Update to SDPD May 1, 2025, Smart Streetlight Cameral Locations 
Memo 

 
The following reflects an updated to the May 1, 2025, Smart Streetlight Cameral Locations 

memorandum provided to me by the San Diego Police Department. 

Three cameras in District 9 are being relocated to District 7.  

The cameras we had slated for:  

• 54th Street and El Cajon Boulevard, northwest corner 

• 54th Street and El Cajon Boulevard, northeast corner 

• 54th Street and El Cajon Boulevard, southeast corner 

Will now be installed at: 

• College Avenue and Del Cerro Boulevard, northeast corner 

• Mission Gorge Road and Jackson Drive, southwest corner 

• Mission Gorge Road and Jackson Drive, southeast corner  

The SDPD has also identified an alternate location should it encounter infrastructure issues 
at any of the above D7 spots:  

• Murray Ridge Road and Sandrock Road, northwest corner 

 

 

 

 

 

CC: Kohta Zaiser 


